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COMING SOON: New Staff Bike

Parking Option at Hoover Pavilion

The Hoover Pavilion bicycle cage will provide enclosed bike parking for staff



https://mailchi.mp/e016e512b6bf/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-september-15-15513340?e=[UNIQID]

The Hoover Pavilion bicycle cage installation is in progress

Exciting news for bike commuters!

A new bicycle cage is being installed outside of Hoover Pavilion, located at 211
Quarry Road, and Neuroscience Health Center, located at 213 Quarry Road! The
installation will be completed during Fall of 2022. More information about the
bike cage opening will be announced in October.

This new bicycle parking facility will provide parking for over 40 bicycles and
will be accessible using a Stanford Health Care or Lucile Packard Children's
Hospital staff ID badge. The bike cage is conveniently located near the shower &
locker room at Hoover Pavilion so you can freshen after your ride. For more
details about shower & locker room facilities at the main hospital campus, click
here.

For information about the currently available bicycle facilities on the main
campus, click the button below

CLICKTO VIEW FLYER

Rethink Your Commute



http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Bike-Showers
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/bike-facilities-main

Tired of traffic? Adjusting to a back to school schedule? Now is the time to rethink your

commute!

Biking to Caltrain is just one of many commuting options available to Stanford
Medicine staff

As traffic gets worst, your driving time for work will get longer. By using a
different method of commute you can save yourself time and stress from being
on the road.

Take this opportunity to revisit your commute! Avoid sitting in traffic by:

Taking a shuttle from Santa Clara!

o Santa Clara Parking & Ride

Taking a shuttle or bus from the East Bay!

e Marguerite Line AE-F
e East Bay Express
e Dumbarton Express

Taking advantage of Transit!

e Caltrain


https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/santaclara-pnr
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/AE-F
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/East-Bay-Express
https://www.dumbartonexpress.com/
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Caltrain-Go-Pass

e VIA
e AC Transit
e BART
o Paying for transit? Try Pre-Tax Transit benefits to help save on your
commuting costs

The options are endless!

For more information about your transportation options, click the link below.

CLICKTO LEARN MORE

Exterior Management Department
Goes Electric

Stanford Health Care takes another step toward sustainability

The Exterior Management Team is going green!

Did you know?

In the fiscal year 2022, Stanford Health Care Exterior Management shifted away
from gasoline to electric-powered landscaping equipment. This gas to electric


http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/VTA-SmartPass
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/AC-Transit-Easy-Pass
https://www.bart.gov/news/articles/2022/news20220811
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Edenred-Commuter
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Alternatives

conversion of landscaping equipment at Stanford Health Care has reduced
greenhouse gas emissions by ~14 metric tons of carbon dioxide equivalent!

Benefits of conversion to electric-powered equipment include:

e Reduced reliance on fossil fuels

e Improvementin campus air quality & greenhouse gas emissions

e Contributing to culture of sustainability & electrification of operational
equipment at Stanford Health Care

¢ Reduced noise pollution

Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?
Try a Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

The SRI Park & Ride Lot (Menlo Park) and the Santa Clara Park & Ride Lot (near
Levi Stadium) provide FREE parking and transportation for staff at the main
hospital campus. Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride that
connects directly to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!

For more information, view the flyers here:
SRI Park & Ride | Santa Clara Park & Ride

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services ,orreach

out via email, phone call, or text! The Hospital Transportation
Operations Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out
any time.
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